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Welcoming All, Growing, and Sharing God’s Love     †       August 22, 2021 

Members names will be published on the Prayer List for 2 weeks. If 
you wish your name to remain on the list, please call the office. 

Mitzi Moesch Dennis Draper 
Larry Gueths  Dejon Polzin 
Rita Trinko 
Phyllis Christianson  
William Follet 

This week…. 
 

Saturday, August 21  
 5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 

Sunday, August 22  
 8:00 a.m.  Worship Service at Zion  
 9:30 a.m. County Park Worship Service 

 

Tuesday, August 24  
 6:00 p.m. Council Meeting - Fellowship Hall 
 7:00 p.m. AA & Al-Anon  - Rm 102, Kitchen 
 

Friday, August 27 
 12:00 p.m. Office Closed 
 

Saturday, August 28 
 5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 

Sunday, August 29 
 8:00 a.m.  Worship Service at Zion  
 9:30 a.m. County Park Worship Service 

 
 

www.shawanozion.org 
Find the worship volunteer  schedules, the News,  

the Focus, forms, and a link to our calendar. 

Pastor Scott’s home 715-201-0214    cell 715-558-5737 
Office / Debbie  715-526-2017  zion@shawanozion.org 
Jennifer Greiert…..    nurse@shawanozion.org 

Follow the Zion Youth Facebook page!  
Stay up-to-date with the youth & their activities. 

Linked on our website! 

Car Wash Cards! $36 for 5-Count 
Youth Fundraiser! Ultimate Wash cards will be 
available from youth and in the church office! 

 

Thank you for supporting Zion’s youth! 

 
Box Scores 

Worship Attendance  

 

Aug. 14/15    229 in-person 
 

Saturday   5:00 p.m.  17 
Sunday    8:00 a.m. 16 
Park Service   9:30 a.m. 196 

 

 Online Views   39 as of  8/19 

Sunday, Aug. 15, 2021 
  
 

General Fund       $ 9,979.00 
Building Fund           469.00 
Restricted Fund           335.00 
Endowment Fund  12,318.22 

Thank you Zion members  
for your support! 

Everyone is welcome to attend the 
Book Club at Zion! 

 

On September 8 we will discuss  
The Engineer’s Wife by Tracey Enerson. 

 
 

We meet in the Commons area—physically distanced, and of 
course, masked. Wednesday, Sept. 8 at 3:30 pm.  

Questions? Call Joni 715-526-6453 or Sharon 715-524-4280. 

 

  ~ Saturdays 5:00 p.m. at Zion   

  ~ Sundays 8:00 a.m. at Zion 
 

  ~ Sundays 9:30 a.m. at the County Park 
 

Jerusalem Worship Services at 11:00 a.m. 
Sunday, September 12 

Hearing Impaired Equipment available  
at worship services. Please see the ushers. 

DOG DICTIONARY 
 

Bath: This is a process by which humans drench the 
floor, walls and themselves with your help. 
For added fun, shake vigorously and  
frequently. ~ And God Said...Let There Be 
More Laughter! by Mary Hollingsworth 

Church in Society is looking for a couple of  
individuals to run the Wee Care Food Packs  

program! 
Please consider giving of your time for 
this rewarding and vital program to the 
smallest members of our community. 
Contact the church office if interested. 

Our AED is currently out of order.   
 

It needs a new battery which is on 
backorder due to COVID.  An announce-

ment will be made when it is useable! 

Men’s Breakfast 
resumes  

Tuesday, September 14 
8:00 a.m. at 

Angie’s Main Café 
 

Join us Tuesday mornings! 



Sponsor a worship bulletin in honor or in 
memory of someone! The $20 sponsorship fee goes 

into the General Fund to offset the bulletin cost. 
Contact Debbie in the office to reserve  

your  sponsor date! 

Youth Fundraiser….Aluminum Can Collection  
Bin located behind the garage! 

The Youth appreciate your donations—which  
must be bagged—as an ongoing fund raiser.  

Food Pantry – Zion gathers food items  
for the area food pantries. You may leave your 
nonperishable food items in the food cupboard 
located in the Commons near the Library  
entrance.  Thank you! 

Emergency Medical Bag  
located behind the information desk.   

A few changes to this year’s sale! Due to 
Covid-19 the focus will be only on 

BASIC FAMILY NEEDS. 

Wednesday, Sept. 22  ~  8am-7pm 
Thursday, Sept. 23  ~  8am-4pm 
Friday, Sept. 24  ~  8am-12noon 

Rummage donations may be brought to  
Zion’s fellowship hall.  

 

Last day of receiving donations  
Friday, Sept. 17.  

 

No electronics, toys, craft items,  
or seasonal decorations accepted!  
Please do not bring computers, monitors,  

TVs, fax machines, VCR players, radios, etc.   
 

Direct questions to Donna Milbauer 715-851-5490 or 
Karen Childs 715-526-2445. 

Basic household items including linens, towels, rugs, 
small furniture, clothing of all sizes, shoes and boots. 

Worried About Your  
      Child’s Mental Health? 

A child’s mental health can be fragile. 
Children are very resilient, but they 

too can suffer from anxiety, depression, stress or loss. For 
some kids, this shows up through acting out at school or at 
home. For others they become withdrawn and quiet. Others 
may become angry or easily frustrated. LCFS has specially 
trained professional therapists that deal specifically with 
children and their concerns. Together the counselor and 
child can discuss what’s bothering them and come up with a 
plan and skills to navigate through challenging times. If you 
are worried about your child’s well-being, consider a con-
versation with an LCFS counselor. Offices are located 
across the state and tele-health services are also availa-
ble.  Please see www.lcfswi.org for more information or call 
1-800-291-4513.  

Is It Time To Grow Deeper?  
Lay School Registration Now Open! 

 
Registration is open for the Lay School of Minis-

try of the East Central Synod of Wisconsin. The school meets 
monthly on Friday evenings and/or Saturday mornings in 
both Wausau and Appleton and offers courses to dive deeper 
in faith and knowledge of scripture and is a chance to wor-
ship, learn, and engage with people from all across our re-
gional church. Taught by local pastors, synod staff, and semi-
nary faculty, students can take classes a la carte, or commit to 
a two year certificate program. Classes begin September 17-
18. To learn more, talk to your pastor (or Scott Glysch, Nancy 
Schultz, Debbie Bernard) or visit www.ecswlayschool.org.  

Subscribe to Living Lutheran 
 

Subscribe to the print edition of Living Lu-
theran to stay current on religious news and 
social issues, congregational life, global and 
domestic mission, faith and family, spiritual 
practices and resources, and more. Or sub-
scribe to Living Lutheran’s free e-digest to 
get personalized stories delivered right to 

your in-box, weekly, biweekly or monthly. 
www.livinglutheran.org/subscribe/ 


